From: Susan Morgenthaler <smrgnthlr@gmail.com>
Subject: Motions LOCAC 11/18/21

Date: November 18, 2021 at 9:00:47 PM PST

To: Kerry Brown <kbrown@co.slo.ca.us>

Cc: Trish Bartel <trishbartel00@gmail.com>

Hi Kerry,
2 motions:
DRC2021-00078 shed on Covey. This passed unanimously...

but | do want to tell you about comments we’ve been getting off the record about this shed. People are concerned,
perhaps because of its size and that there may be a trailer sitting quite near it with extension power cords? | have
not seen this shed, | am just repeating what | have heard. Many don't seem to trust that this is not an ADU in the
making. People have asked if code enforcement has actually gone into the shed to see the level of finish on the
walls, floors, etc.

Please understand, we make decisions based on no public input because no one is notified until a project is
scheduled with a hearing officer for the final recommendation. We frequently hear after we approve something that
owners were not straight with us. When we review a project all we can do is vote and approve based on what we
see and hear at a meeting, we cannot assume everyone has ulterior motives.

C-DRC2021-00031 The well passed unanimously

Thanks Kerry,
Sue



